
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. I 

encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project 

forward using the Burntlog Road route. 

The 2021 Modified Mine Plan is in line with Idaho values and our way of life. Idahoans have long 

understood that using the land and protecting the land can go hand-in-hand. Perpetua Resources' 

project blends improving public lands with building a robust business and it is an approach I 

encourage. From repairing a legacy mine site to developing roads and power infrastructure, the $1 

billion investment the company would make in Idaho will benefit the entire state. For example, 

ground and surface water quality are currently a concern around the site. In some places on the site, 

arsenic and antimony levels in the water are currently 700 times higher than drinking water 

standards. After reading comments submitted following the DEIS, the company identified even more 

ways to improve water quality and reduce water temperature. If we let Perpetua Resources remove 

legacy tailings it will provide long-term reduction in metal loading in ground and surface water. 

These are benefits we cannot pass up. 

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project 

site. We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the 

company identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the 

Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward. 

Henry zerr 


